
Filiera Agroalimentare

Who We Are
Cifarelli is a company fueled 
by an unwavering dedication 
to innovation. Since 1967, we 
have been manufacturing 
machinery for agriculture and 
professional gardening, which 
are currently distributed in 
approximately 80 countries 
worldwide. Our Vision is 
encapsulated in the motto 
"There’s always something to 
invent. In products, in 
services, in life." We firmly 
believe that a company can 
attain remarkable outcomes 
only when grounded in robust 
and positive values.

www.cifarellispa.com
www.cifarelli.it

CIFARELLI SPA
Professional equipment for agriculture and gardening

with the best support.

Our Products
At our factory based in 
Voghera, we manufacture a 
diverse array of 
professional-grade 
machinery tailored for 
gardening, agriculture, and 
urban hygiene. Our product 
lineup encompasses mist 
sprayers, blowers, olive 
shakers, fruit vacuums, 
leaves vacuums, and brush-
cutters. Grounded in our 
mission, we strive to infuse 
innovation into agricultural 
practices, bridging the gap 
between tradition and 
modernity with our cutting-
edge equipment.

Strada Oriolo 180, Voghera (PV)
Tel: 0383.34481
info@cifarelli.it

http://www.cifarellispa.com/
http://www.cifarelli.it/

	Diapositiva numero 1

